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THERE’S MORE TO FREMONT! 

 
 
Date: January 10, 2011  

 
To: Chris Lyon  File# BLD2011-01875; BLD2011-00146 
 Mission San Jose Children Center SP# 78-0008 
 1227 Townsend Ter APN# 525 000800602 
 Sunnyvale, CA 94087 Zip Code: 94539 
 AND Box/S-Dist: 9-2 / 91B2 
 Joe Meng, Grace Meng & Tina Wang Address For: Business 
 Mission Valley Shopping Center  
 40069 Mission Blvd  
 Fremont, CA 94539  
   
Re: Address for new tenant space - 40065 Mission Blvd  
 Rescind two existing addresses - 40065 Mission Blvd # A and # B 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In response to your request for an address needed for a new tenant space being created by combining 
two existing spaces, a total of one (1) new address has been assigned (i.e., 40065 Mission Blvd).  And 
with this letter, two existing addresses are being rescinded (i.e., 40065 Mission Blvd # A and # B).  For 
a full inventory and description of the addresses, please refer to Table “A”.  The enclosed Addressing 
Plan illustrates the proper use and placement of the new addresses.   
 
Electronic copies of this letter and documentation will be posted to the City’s web site at 
http://gis.ci.fremont.ca.us/addr/addr_proj.cfm within 10 business days.  The files will be stored 
under SP78-0008.   
 
Documents available on Web Site:  
 

X Notification Letter X Address Table 
X Address Plan (map)  G.I.S. Layer 
 AutoCAD Drawing       

 
In accordance with Title VII (Building Regulations) Chapter 5 (House Numbering) of the 
Fremont Municipal Code, this letter serves as the notice of the addressing action affecting your 
property.  The new address must be in use within ten (10) days of the receipt of this letter.  For 
information on the size and location of address numbers on a building, please refer to the 
enclosed information sheet titled “ADDRESSING – Property Owner Responsibilities” and to 
Chapter 2 (Building Security) of the Title VII (Building Regulations). 
 
You will need to update your address records and outside address numbers as soon as possible for the 
purpose of rapid identification of your property in the event of an emergency.  Any occupants and 
property owner of this parcel should review and update their records that are registered with the City 
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